
 Administrative Center 

 310 Seminary Avenue  ●  Aurora, IL 60505 

 d131.org  ●  (630) 299-5550 

 Date:         May 19, 2025 
 To:  Dr. Robert Halverson, Superintendent of Schools 

 East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education 
 From:         Rosary Horne, Director of Early Learning & Educational Grants 
 Subject:     Disposal or Sale of Personal Property: Early Learning Furniture & Materials 

 ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 Description: 
 Select furniture pieces and materials previously used in preschool classrooms and our Jumpstart program are 
 outdated or in a state of disrepair and can no longer be used. 

 Data: 
 Please see the attached spreadsheet for specific items. 

 Recommendation: 
 It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the disposal of the furniture. 

 Timeline for Decision: 
 June 2, 2025 

 R  ea  ch your full potential! 


